Any GIRL interested in playing tennis in the fall, there will be a meeting after school on May 17th at (4:15p) at the Grove City Tennis Courts. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Open courts/Conditioning will start June 14th and will be every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 9-10:30a.



Any BOY interested in playing tennis in the spring, there will be open courts on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting June 15th from 9-10:30a.

Any questions please contact Coach Joshua Chandler at : jrc0730@swcsd.us

